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With the SAWMA symposium done and dusted, a newly elected SAWMA
and a secondssue of the African Journal of Wildlife Research just be
published, it is time for some SAWMA news. Thanks for the news items re
for this issue and please continue submitting your news and research articl
publication in the two communicatioutlets of SAWMAL hanks also to Michae
Somers who supplied some of the symposium phitbsor

Highlights of SAWMA 2016

The annual SAWMA symposium took place from 18 September i 21 September 2016 at
Tzaneen Country Lodge, Li mpopo Sostaioable Widéfe
Management: Striking a Balance? provided a good backdrop for relevant research which
was presented under a variety of sub-themes.

In total, 53 full papers were presented, and with the 14 posters, a wide variety of topics
were covered, mostly under the sub theme A Wi | dI i f e Manhangrg reaentific
knowledge base.o

A first for this year was the Student Quiz on the first evening. Judging by the positive
feedback, this will certainly be a popular new addition to future symposia. So watch the
space for next year!

Once again there was a good turnout of students and according to the evaluations of the
student presentations the overall standard of the presentations and posters are a certain
indication of the excellent quality of work being done by the younger scientists.

A total of 183 delegates, including single numbers of delegates from Botswana,
Mozambique, Zimbabwe, Zambia and United States, attended the event. Representation
from the various universities was excellent with a total of 50 students attending. Apart from
the core group of regulars, it was great to have new people supporting the event.

No full proceedings will be published - however the abstracts are available on the SAWMA
website: http://www.sawma.co.za/docs/Programme_Abstract_book.pdf. Feel free to contact
the presenters individually if you need more information. Their contact details are included
with the abstracts. Presenters are invited to submit their papers for publication in the African
Journal of Wildlife Research.

A final thanks to everybody, especially Annemie de Klerk and her team, who contributed to.
make the event-such a huge success!! We are already looking forward to the next one in
2017! 7 AN e
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Centre for Wildlife Management: post and present students and lecturers reunion




SAWMA is proud to announce that we have awarded four silver medals for the
first time ever at the SAWMA symposium Gala Dinner to SAWMA members
nominated for their outstanding contributions in the field of wildlife research
and conservation. We were also extremely fortunate that the award winners
agreed to be the keynote presenters during the event. We hope to see their
presentations published in the African Journal of Wildlife Research.
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Networking opportunities at the symposium should
never be underestimated!

More photographs will be posted to the ;
symposium page or on the SAWMA
FaceBook Page!




